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Media Credential Application Information

Dear Members of the Media,

The 3M Open is now accepting media credential applications for the tournament to be held July 22-28 at
TPC Twin Cities in Blaine, MN. The deadline for applyving is Wednesday, July 17.

In an effort to make it easier for you, the credential applications will once again be conducted through the
golf media website, pgatourmedia.com. For some of you this will be the first time using the site. You will
go through a brief registration process. Once you receive your confirmation via e-mail, then you can go
through the application process. We are certain you will find pgatourgolfmedia.com an informative site
for up-to-date information on the PGA TOUR and the 3M Open.

e (o to pgatourmedia.com.

e Register, if not previously registered.

e C(lick on Credentials and follow directions for applying for the 3M Open.

e Don't forget to hit submit when finished.

If you have any questions regarding 3M Open credentials, please contact

Lee Patterson at 704-553-4790 or Ipatterson@3mopen.com. If you have technical problems with the
website or making your request online, contact PGA TOUR Communications department at 904-285-
3700.
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